
11-8-23 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on this 8th 

day of November 2023 at 7:00 pm. Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and 

Kristin Volson were present. 

Final details for the school Christmas day and commnity Christmas event were discussed. Heath Hoke 

offered to purchase Little Debbie snacks for school students treat, after decorating the park tree. A new 

star for the park tree is needed as the old one no longer works.  

Volunteers to help put lights up on Main Street are needed.  

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held December 2nd  2023, at 6:30 pm.  

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm. 

 


